
December 4, 2006                                            Forty-Ninth Day
 

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment 
with all members present.  

Motion by Abrams, second by May, carried to approve the November 27, 
2006 board minutes.

Motion by Abrams, second by May, carried to approve the drainage 
assessments: DD3/L3 Lower Ditch for $506; DD3/L3 Upper Ditch for $10,469; 
DD4/Main for $5,564; DD17/L2 for $4,181; DD17/L2D for $2,925; DD11/L41 
System for $10,505.

Motion by Abrams, second by May, carried to approve the payroll 
eligibility verification for Larry M. Perkins at $15.22/hr., Joe D. Siems at $15.22/
hr., and Scott C. Walling at $15.22/hr. submitted by the Engineer’s department.

Motion by May, second by Abrams, carried to approve the liquor license 
renewal for Fertile Pronto Market.

             The meeting adjourned until 9:00 A.M., December 11, 2006.

________________________                                  ________________________ 
Auditor                                                                      Chairperson      


